
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Hospitality and Catering  

 

As we are trying to get back to some degree of normality following the COVID-19 

Pandemic, it is essential that we once again begin to complete the practical requirements for 

the Hospitality and Catering course at Beacon Hill Academy. After half term, we will 

resume practical lessons for our Key Stage 4 learners. We have assigned a practical 

classroom for each year so that learners are contained within their bubble. 

 

We are keeping ourselves fully up to date and we will be complying with all the government 

legislation and guidelines during our practical lessons. We will do this in the most 

practicable and sympathetic way possible to both mitigate/minimise the risk and to make the 

lessons as comfortable and enjoyable as possible for our learners. 

 

We will require all parents and carers to provide ingredients for their child on the day of 

the practical lesson.  As with all previous lessons, learners will get a week’s notice. 

Normally, we would provide aprons for learners at a cost of 5p - due to certain 

circumstances, this is no longer viable. Therefore, learners will need to bring in their own. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss S Lloyd / Mrs F Box 


